
MEMORANDUM 

October 27, 2022 

 

TO:  File No. S7-22-21 

FROM: Steven B. Levine  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of The Bank of New York Mellon Corporation 

On October 24, 2022, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda and his counsel, Steven B. Levine, had a 
meeting with The Bank of New York Mellon Corporation (“BNY Mellon”) in New York, NY.  
Commissioner Uyeda and the attendees met in person.  The BNY Mellon representatives in 
attendance consisted of: 

• Robin Vince, President and CEO 
• Denise Rosenhaft, Senior Managing Counsel 

Among other matters, the participants discussed BNY Mellon’s comment letter filed in 
connection with the proposed rule regarding money market fund reforms.    
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